
Pool CLOSED for the Season

Fellow Neighbors,

Due to the proximity of the end of the pool season, having to close the pool to clean the

glass out of it, and the savings of not having to pay for a pool monitor the Board has made

the decision to close the pool for the remainder of the season. This decision was not

taken lightly but made with the best of intentions as we try to deal with repairing the

ravine in the north end of the neighborhood.

Thank you,

Northpointe Crossing Homeowners Association Board

Managed by 801 E. Campbell Road, Suite 620, Richardson, Texas 75081
propertymanagement@NPCHOA.com
Office: 214-368-4030


